
Follow-Up Instructions for Laboratory Test 

Results 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

Thank you for visiting our clinic. We are reaching out to provide you with follow-up instructions 

regarding your recent laboratory test results. 

Test Name: [Insert Test Name] 

Your results have been processed and are now available. We recommend that you schedule a 

follow-up appointment to discuss these results with your healthcare provider. Here are the key 

points: 

• Follow-Up Appointment: Please call our office at [Insert Phone Number] to schedule 

your appointment. 

• Access to Results: You can view your results through our patient portal at [Insert Portal 

Link] using your login credentials. 

• Questions: If you have immediate questions, do not hesitate to contact our office. 

We appreciate your attention to this matter and look forward to seeing you soon. 

Best Regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Clinic Name] 

[Contact Information] 


